
Guidance for Attending In-Person Meetings 

In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19, current City of Greenville procedures require 
the wearing of masks in City facilities for any individuals who have not been vaccinated. Masks 
will be available for those who need them. Additionally, we ask that those experiencing 
symptoms of COVID-19 refrain from attending the meeting in-person.  

Symptoms: 

 Chills 
 Sore throat 
 Cough 
 Congestion/runny nose 
 Headache  
 Fatigue 
 Muscle or body aches 
 Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 
 New loss of taste or smell 
 Nausea or vomiting 
 Diarrhea 

 


